Further comments about incident at Schlumberger’s Libya office

8 May 2006

Mohamed Elbahi sent the following comments to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, regarding a 7 May Schlumberger statement responding to concerns he had raised about age discrimination.  

· The 7 May 2006 Schlumberger statement is available here:  

http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Schlumberger-Libya-response-7-May-2006.doc.  

· Mr Elbahi’s original letter of 12 April 2006 is available here: 
http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Letter-re-Schlumberger-Libya-12-Apr-2006.doc
“Regarding the statement in Schlumberger’s 7 May response that “we have reviewed all recent job enquiries and can find no trace of his application”, I wish to clarify, as I stated before, that I only verbally asked the young woman at the reception of Schlumberger to apply for the job.  Because she responded to me “We do not hire old people”, no formal application was submitted.

Sincerely,

Mohamed M. Elbahi

Tripoli, Libya”
